SERVICE ADVISORY

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
October 7, 2019

FURTHER INFORMATION:
Amanda Clelland
615-880-3932 (office)
615-330-4144 (cell)

Potential Service Delays due to today’s visit by Vice President Pence

NASHVILLE - Please be advised that on Monday, October 7, some routes operating in the area of the
Nashville International Airport and Donelson, and in Madison and Rivergate may be impacted this afternoon
due to road closures associated with a scheduled visit to Nashville by Vice President Pence.

We will notify riders of changes in expected delays via the WeGo Transit Facebook and Twitter channels, as
well as our email list and website.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause in your afternoon commute and appreciate your patience
in these extenuating circumstances. We will work to resume normal service as quickly and safely as we are
able.
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator.



